
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/4/2011 9:35:25 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Upcoming media stories

An update. Have a great weekend.

From: Horner, Trina
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 09:32 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: Fw: Upcoming media stories

From: [Redacted_______
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 08:13 PM
To: Kline, Steven L.; Kiyota, Travis; Ittner, Mary Ellen; Lavinson, Melissa A; Kauss, Kent; Togneri,
Gabriel; Jones, Thomas G&PR; Horner, Trina
Cc: Loduca, Janet C.; External Communications GT&D
Subject: Upcoming media stories

Upcoming Media Stories: (New Information included in blue.)

Continuing coverage of pressure events expected this weekend from Bloomberg, the San Mateo 
County Times and the Modesto Bee and next week from KION in Salinas and the Bakersfield 
Californian.

New York Times - Bay Area Edition: Editor Jonathan Weber of the Bay Citizen requested information 
on the San Bruno accident, Prop 16 and the SmartMeter program for a column he is writing on the 
challenges PG&E faced in 2010. The column is expected to run on Sunday.

San Jose Mercury News: Reporter Steve Johnson requested a comment from PG&E regarding audit 
reports released by the CPUC today as well as a letter we delivered to the CPUC today about a 
pressure event in Topock. Story is expected to run this weekend.

San Francisco Chronicle: Reporter Jaxson Vanderbeken requested information on Line 109 and Line 
132. Story is expected to run this weekend.

San Francisco Chronicle: Reporter Eric Nalder is requesting information on Line 107 from Milpitas to 
Sunol and Line 108. Story is expected to run on Sunday.

San Jose Mercury News: Reporter Pete Carey requested information on the hard drive crash. Story is 
expected to run this weekend.
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San Francisco Chronicle: Reporter Eric Nalder requested information on our GIS system and hard 
drive crash. Story is expected to run on Monday.

San Francisco Examiner: Reporter Katie Worth requested information on a letter Stanford University 
sent us on January 24 with questions about a gas transmission line near their campus. Story is 
expected to run this weekend.

San Jose Mercury News: Steve Johnson is requesting information and comments related to records 
and our risk assessment methodology. Story is expected to run soon.

Wall Street Journal: Rebecca Smith is writing a foilow-up story on the NTSB report. The story is 
expected to focus on records and inspection methods. Story is expected to run soon.

Associated Press: Garance Burke is in the process of writing a story on remotely controlled valves. 
She has been working on this story now since the end of December. Story is expected to run soon.
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